
VILLAGE OF ALBION 

PLANNING BOARD MEETING 

July 8, 2021 

 

PRESENT: 

Matthew Hand, Karen Conn and Phil Ciarico.  Chris Buongiorne and Michal Kincaid were absent.  Also 

in attendance was Code Enforcement Officer Kevin Sheehan.   

 

CALLED TO ORDER  

Matthew opened the meeting at 5:00 PM.  The Pledge of Allegiance followed. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING FOR SUB-DIVISION 

Chairperson Matt Hand opened the Public Hearing for comments on the proposed minor subdivision of 

parcel 62.20-1-2.1 owned by Robert Nashburn. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING CLOSED 

A motion was made by Karen, seconded by Phil that in as much as everyone who wished to speak 

regarding the subdivision of parcel 62.20-1-2.1 owned by Robert Nashburn were heard, the Public 

Hearing closed at 5:04 PM. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

APPROVED SUB-DIVISION 

A motion was made by Phil, seconded by Karen approving the  subdivision of parcel 62.20-1-2.1 owned 

by Robert Nashburn. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES 

A motion was made by Karen, seconded by Phil approving the May 13, 2021 minutes as written. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

ACCEPTANCE OF MINUTES 

A motion was made by Phil, seconded by Karen approving the June 7, 2021 minutes as written. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

NEXT MEETING:         

Thursday, August 12, 2021 at 5:00 PM. 

          

ADJOURN 

A motion was made by Phil, seconded by Karen to adjourn the meeting at 5:09 PM. 

Motion passed unanimously 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted 

Linda K Babcock 


